RIVERSIDE HIGH SCHOOL
DAILY BULLETIN

Friday, December 14, 2018
Faculty/Students
The Nurse’s Office will be open for emergencies only during homeroom and 1st period due to Health Screenings.
Operation Share the Warmth:  For operation Share the Warmth we are collecting coats in the High School, Elementary School, police station, township building, along with the Riverside and Delran Fire Departments.  Coats will be hung around town for people in need to take.
Students
Project Santa:  It’s the most wonderful time of the year! Doesn’t it make you want to help others?  Today is the last day to make your Project Santa donations.  Your donation will  help ensure every child has a happy holiday.  Thank you!

Explorer Drill:  Explorers meet at the police station at 10am Sunday for drill.
Operation Brotherly Love:  If you are attending Operation Brotherly Love please remember you must be @ the school by 8:10am Sunday.  We will leave promptly @ 8:15am.
Service Hours:  Any student in need of service hours and is available Saturday the 15th at noon please see Mrs. Hunter.

Student/Faculty Game:  Don’t forget that the Senior/Faculty Project Santa basketball game on 12/21 costs 50 cents.  Money is due to your homeroom teacher by Wednesday, 12/19.  Thank you.
Guidance
Seniors:  Please remember to fill out the Transcript Request Form (Pink form) after applying to colleges.  Guidance will need at least a week to send out transcripts prior to deadlines.  Please see Ms. DiLuzio with any questions.

Seniors will need to sign up prior to taking the Accuplacer on January 15th.  Come to guidance to register for RCBC. 
Happy Birthday…Breana Montgomery, Keleyn DaSilva Barros, and Ernest Hambleton
